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12th July 2024 

 
 
 
Dear parents 
 
As you will be aware, in September 2024 we are taking our catering in house and 
therefore we are reviewing/ updating our Catering documents to ensure we are 
compliant.  
 
The meat that is used in our main meal option does not comply with Halal 
requirements however you may have noticed that there are several times during the 
menu that we do offer alternative meal options that are made with Halal approved  
methods.  
  
This option is not available to pupils unless we have received express consent from 
parents. Many of you have given express consent for your child to be able to choose 
this option, if they would like. That consent will no longer be valid as we move to in 
house catering and a change in provider.  
 
If you would like to provide express consent for your child to select the Halal option, 
you will need to complete a new SPS Halal Consent Form for Non-Muslim Children.  
 
One is attached, should you wish to print and return to school. Alternatively, we will 
be sending one home with children who have already given consent, on Monday.  
 
Kind regards  
 
 
 
 
Sally-Anne Boyes 
School Business Leader 
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Halal -Consent Form for Non-Muslim Pupils 
 

Dear parent / guardian  
 
Silsden Primary School provide a range of halal foods. Meat is provided by JW 
Youngs, who are approved providers to school by Bradford Council for Mosques. 
They are compliant of the approved un-stunned method of halal for the consumption 
by Muslims, and also comply with Government Nutritional Standards for food in 
schools.  
 
Meals are cooked onsite and prepared in line with guidance issued by the Bradford 
Council for Mosques.  
 
In order for your child to select these Halal options, parents must provide express 
consent for their child to be able to choose the halal option.  
 
If you consent to your child selecting the halal options for school meals, please 
complete the section below and return it to the school office. This consent till stay on 
file for the time your child is at Silsden Primary School.   
 
   
Childs Name:   _______________________ 
 
Year Group    _______________________ 
 
Class     _______________________ 
 
Name of parent / carer  _______________________ 
 
Signature of parent / carer  ________________________ 
 
Date     ________________________ 
  

 
ADMIN USE  

 
Date Returned 
 

 

Pupil Records Updated 
 

 

Catering Records Updated 
 

 

 


